Dear Parents/Guardians, 
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We have just finished our Conception, Pregnancy and Birth Unit in our Child Development class. Coming up your child will be responsible for caring for an electronic baby as if it were a real baby for an entire weekend. The experience is intended to demonstrate (in a semi-realistic, hands on experience) the care and responsibilities associated with parenthood, and may realize they might not be able to handle the demands of parenthood. Students should take this responsibility seriously. 
The baby dolls are going to cry at random intervals. Please be patient with your child as they learn to care for the baby quickly and efficiently. I wanted to make you aware that the babies are up to a $1000 to replace. They are not to let other people care for the babies at any time!!! NO BABYSITTERS ALLOWED! Quite times will be discussed on a one-on-one basis. The students are to dress the babies or at least KEEP THEM COVERED. I do not expect you to go and buy clothes for this activity. The baby comes with some clothing to change them into. The student will assume responsibility of the infant simulator after school on Friday and return the baby to me first thing Monday morning. 
Please help your child complete this assignment truthfully and with integrity. Thank you for making this as realistic of an experience as possible for your child. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Janae Blank

